
I’d like to encourage the approval of the Idaho Stop in Oregon. As a middle aged woman and public 
health professional that bikes in good weather conditions to commute or travel for errands, I experience 
the frustration of coming to complete stops and regaining momentum when there is no vehicle 
approaching. As a driver, I would prefer a bicyclist in front of me yield versus stop at a stop sign when 
there is no one coming, for their own sake and mine. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Jeri Stroupe 
503-954-7502 
 
Sent from my phone; please excuse any spelling errors. 
 


